
 

 
  

COFFEE WITH CHRIS 
PSAC’S NATIONAL PRESIDENT 

Do you have questions about taking a strike vote, bargaining, or 
Phoenix? Are you interested in hearing directly from PSAC's national 
president? 

Chris Aylward will be in Vancouver on March 5 and he wants to meet, 
talk to, and hear from as many PSAC members as possible while he's 
here. 

All PSAC members are invited to this informal meeting. Drop by for a 
coffee over the lunch hour, anytime between 11:30AM and 1:30PM.  

Chris will provide a national update and be available to answer your 
questions about bargaining, Phoenix damages, and the upcoming 
strike votes. 

March 5 11:30AM to 1:30PM 
Drop by any time over the lunch break 

SFU Downtown 
Room HC1430, 515 West Hastings Street, Vancouver 

All PSAC members are invited! 
 
 


